e) TRIPURA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION
AGARTALA

NOTIFICATION

Agartala

No. F. 11(26-50)-Rectt./TPSC/2025 Dated L4 August, 2025.

Ref:-Commission’s Advertisement No. 23/2025 dated 24-07-2025.

It is for information of all concerned that the Commission has decided to

extend the receipt of online application form upto 06-09-2025 (5.30 PM) for
recruitment to the post of Food Safety Officer, Group-B Gazetted under Health and

Family Welfare Department, Govt. of Tripura.

All other terms and condition will remain unchanged.

https:/ /tpsc.tripura.gov.in

For further information please visit

(J. Debbarma)
nder Secretary,
Tripura Public Service Commission.



